
HB 624 -- Corporal Punishment in Schools

Sponsor:  McNeil

This bill prohibits corporal punishment from being administered
in any public school district and removes provisions specifying
that spanking administered by school personnel is not to be
considered abuse under the provisions of Chapter 210, RSMo.


